
NEW ARRIVAL! 

On the 16
th
 of September, we were blessed 

with the arrival of our third grandchild, 

Jeremy Edmundo Lott, weighing in at 7 

lbs. 14 oz.  Thanks to a special offering 

earlier this year by Friendship Baptist 

Church in Hurst, TX,  Beth was able to travel to 

Peru for the 

birth. I went down 

two weeks later, after 

I finished teaching at 

the Bible Institute 

here in Guatemala.  

While we were there, 

we helped Jon and 

Rocio move from 

their very narrow, 

three-story house to a 

newly built one-story house that was nearer the church. 

Much of our time was spent packing, moving, unpacking 

and “settling in,” while Jon and Rocio were getting adapted 

to the new, three children lifestyle! 

I was also able to help out with some singing and  

preaching at the church in San Ramon. The pastor, Bro. 

Jorge Sipión, and I 

also taught a weekend, 

ESPADA seminar on 

Biblical Counseling for 

the Bible Institue 

students and pastors 

from the Central Jungle 

area. Attendance was 

down a  bit, but we still 

had a fairly good group for the seminar. 

Our retrun trip to Lima was interesting. Due to a 

protest that shut down the main highway 

between San Ramon and Lima, we had to 

take an alternate route in order to get back 

in time for our flight back to Guatemala. 

What normally would have been an 8-hour 

drive, turned out to be a two-day, 19-hour 

drive! But we made it safely and got to see new 

parts of Peru in the process! 

THE JOY OF YOUTH! 

Since returning 

from Peru, we 

have been busy 

ministering in 

several different 

ways. Our choir 

from our third 

church, Truth Baptist Church, was asked to sing for a 

youth conference and then for an anniversary 

conference at a sister church.  

Beth and I have also participated in several youth 

conferences and camps. The most reacent was this past 

weekend at the third annual youth camp sponsored by Mt. 

Gerizim Baptist Church. Ninety-two young people from 

eight different Baptist churches were in attendance. 
Five pastors, including myself, taught on the theme, “One 

More Mile.” Four people made professions of faith, 

several others got assurance of their salvation and 

many made life-changing decisions. Upon returning from 

camp, several young people from our church talked with 

their parents, asking forgiveness and committing to serving 

the Lord more fully. Praise the Lord for these decisions and 

others. 
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